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July 28, 2023 

    To: Suppliers Delivering to BWI Receiving Points 
 

Re: Multiple Delivery Points 

 
 As a supplier to Northrop Grumman supporting our Baltimore Operations you may be aware there 
are numerous receiving locations.  It is important that deliveries are shipped to the correct locations in 
accordance with purchase order instructions.  In addition, suppliers should be aware that purchase 
orders with multiple line items could represent more than one delivery point.  Suppliers are required to 
package, label and deliver in accordance with all purchase order instructions to the stated delivery 
address. 
 
NOTE:  Consolidated packaging (Multiple purchase orders packaged in the same container) is only 
allowed for materials to the same delivery point. 
 
Northrop Grumman Receiving Operations appreciates the cooperation by our suppliers as we work 
together to ensure on time delivery and timely receipt of materials in support of our programs. 
Questions regarding delivery address should be directed to the authorized NG buyer. 

 

 


